
BIRTHDAYS:  
25 Jan; Steve Nicholas. 

ANNIVERSARIES: None  
 

 

Tonight: Lynne and Jerry Purvis; Navigating Canada to Australia.  PARTNERS’ NIGHT 
Introduction: Dom Fondacaro 

Vote of Thanks: Bernard Jones 
Fellowship: Leonie Smith and Mikael Smith 

 
 

Future Programs:  

 

30 Jan: TBA 
 

February is Peace and Conflict Prevention/Resolution Month 
 

6 Feb: Club Assembly 
Five Minuter: John Hozack 
Fellowship: Ali Tyquin and Dale Wilford 
 

13 Feb: TBA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting’s Report; 19 December 2017 
 

President Phil Brown welcomed all and the guests; Kim Powell, Rod Tucker and Rob Stevenson. 
 

The guest speaker was Stephanie Higgins who has a wealth of information on medications, alcohol 
and healthy lifestyle, information Stephanie shared with those in attendance. 
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 JANUARY IS ROTARY’S VOCATIONAL MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
Jan Semi-annual fees due 

26 Jan Fri Jumping Castle 

3 Feb 
10:00-15:30 Sat 

Rotary Foundation 
Seminar, Raiders 
Leagues Club Holt 
(Belconnen) 

23 Feb Rotary’s Anniversary 
24 Feb Sat Jindelara Opening 

24-25 Feb Sat-Sun PETS Raiders Leagues 
Club Holt (Belconnen) 

3 Mar 
10:00-15:30 Sat 

Rotary Foundation 
Seminar, Bomaderry 
Bowling Club 

23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 
Mittagong 

10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 
1 May BowelCare commences 

5-6 May Sat-Sun 
District Assembly 
Batemans Bay High 
School 

5 May Sat 
Stage set-up, 
Entertainers, Civic 
Centre 

11-19 May Fri-Sat Entertainers 
18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 

20 May Sun 
Stage pull-down, 
Entertainers, Civic 
Centre 

27 May Sun Swap Meet 
24 June BowelCare concludes 
26 June Tues Club Changeover 

1 July Sun District Changeover 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to 
Yvonne Young on 0418 866 482,  
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

Please help our attendance officer 
Ed, he is doing a great job, 

considering he guesses our numbers 
every Tuesday meeting. 

 

It will be much easier if you send him 
your apologies by mobile or email. 

 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


 
Rotarian John Goggins, introduced Stephanie, while Stephen Hladio thanked her for her address and 
presented Stephanie with a couple of souvenirs. 
 
Wayne Fry was the Sergeant and helped by Yvonne Young extracted a few dollars which in turn will go 
the Rotary Foundation. 
 

  
 

 
 

End of Report. 
 

 
Photos by Yvonne Young of the CWA meeting, which took place on Tuesday 16 January. 

The meeting was to be held at Genelle and Tim Gregory but because of the bad weather, it 
was moved to the CWA.

 


